
 

 

 

 

 
 
There’s a change of schedule!  
MSE Service: Blank sailing on week 23  

  
 

  
Dear Customer,  
 
Due to severe delays and persisting operational constraints MSE service will suffer a blank 
sailing on week 23.  
 
The vessels will officially slide starting from MV MSC CLEA v. MM422A / 426R which is 
estimated to arrive in Leghorn on June, 08th and in Genoa on June, 10th 
 
If you should need, you can find additional information on our webpage Interactive Schedule 
- Hapag-Lloyd or you can contact our customer service team at your location who will be 
happy to guide you based on your individual situation.  

  
Regards,  

 
 

Keep in touch 
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